
COUNTY COMMISSION RECORD, CAMDEN COUNTY, MISSOURI   

 

Tuesday 06/11/2024 

The Camden County Commission met with Presiding Commissioner Ike Skelton, 

First District Commissioner James Gohagan, and Second District Commissioner 

Don Williams was absent. 

Meeting Agenda  

Commissioner Gohagan made a motion to approve today’s agenda. 

Commissioner Skelton seconded the motion. The motion passed by vote: 

Commissioner Gohagan (aye) and Commissioner Skelton (aye). Session opened at 

10:00 A.M. 

 

Prior Minutes 

Commissioner Gohagan made a motion to approve Tuesday, June 4, 2024 and 

Thursday, June 6, 2024 meeting minutes. Commissioner Skelton seconded the 

motion. The motion passed by vote: Commissioner Gohagan (aye) and 

Commissioner Skelton (aye).  

 

New Business  

Bid Award- Camden Line BRO Bridge- Camden County may accept this bid, but 

MoDOT has the ultimate decision since the bridge will be funded majorly through 

a grant program through MoDOT. Commissioner Skelton made a motion to award 

the bid to Schneider Excavating subject to the concurrence of award from 

MoDOT. Commissioner Gohagan seconded the motion. The motion passed by 

vote: Commissioner Skelton (aye) and Commissioner Gohagan (aye).   

 

240606 Office Supplies & Furniture Bid Openings- There were three bids 

received for this bid opening: Page Office Supply, Office Essentials, and Lakeside 

Office Supply. Janet Fry, Purchasing (Procurement) Agent, requested the 

commission accept all three bids because each company offers items at different 



prices. Commissioner Skelton made a motion to accept all bids upon the 

recommendation of the procurement officer. Commissioner Gohagan seconded 

the motion. The motion passed by vote: Commissioner Skelton (aye) and 

Commissioner Gohagan (aye).   

 

Old Business 

Commissioner Skelton updated everyone in attendance about a letter containing 

a Sunshine Request he sent to the Missouri State Highway Patrol requesting all 

MOU’s, agreements, contracts with Flock Group regarding any ALPRs (Automatic 

License Plate Readers). A letter was received back from MSHP stating the request 

needed to be sent to the Missouri Department of Public Safety. Commissioner 

Skelton stated he would get that letter sent out immediately.  

 

Adjourn: With no further official business on the agenda, Commissioner Gohagan 

made a motion to adjourn to any unofficial business that may develop during the 

day. Commissioner Skelton seconded the motion. The motion passed by vote: 

Commissioner Gohagan (aye) and Commissioner Skelton (aye). Session closed at 

10:11 A.M.   

Ordered that the Commission adjourn until further notice.  

 

_______________________________   ______________________________ 

Ike Skelton, Presiding Commissioner    Jordan Stanton, Admin. Assistant  


